
From:   Mike Elmer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 18, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0198-EX-ML-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We were unable to coordinate with the FAA for the frequency band 960-1100 MHz, because radiolocation
is not supported in that band.  Therefore, please remove from our application the corresponding request
for authorization at each of the 23 antenna locations.


